
From: Bill Stream [mailto:bstream@penbank.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 04, 2009 9:52 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject:  
 
Regarding the new proposed FDIC insurance premiums:  Yes, the base for the special 
assessment should differ( use total assets instead of domestic deposits) and it should be a 
significantly higher percentage of the largest “systemic risk” institutions. 
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